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Sharon Puls Smith 

Out of high school, Earl Smith (class of ’64) and I got married on June 12th, 1966.  

We have one daughter, Karen, and she is a special gal. 

In 1969 Earl enlisted in the Air Force.  He didn’t know he was going to make it a 20 

year career.  He retired in 1989.  We moved back to Loveland, a nice place to live. 

I began to look for a part time job, and ended up working for Thompson R2J for 

19 years as a crossing guard.  The kids were special. 

It is real nice belonging to the wonderful class of ’64!  I remember our outdoor 

graduation at the old high school on 4th street.  Earl and I were high school 

sweethearts so I had a date for every school outing. 

Thanks again! 

Sharon Puls Smith 

 


